Q

U.S. Department
of Transportation

National Highway
Traffic Safety
Administration

Subject:

From:
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Memorandum

Recall 14V-777 Date: April 24, 2015

Cynthia Glassc
General Engineer, RMD

Memo to File

On April 22, 2015, Lee Coots, Vice President, Valtec, LLC verified that the sliding door panel
assemblies involved in the above-referenced recall campaign were specifically designed for and
sold to Ford Motor Company. These sliding door panel assemblies were not sold to any other

vehicle manufacturers.

Accordingly, all product affected by the defect has been recalled and an Equipment Query
investigation is not needed.
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